
25 Oct 2019 | News

Device Week, 25 October 2019 – Changes 
To Anti-Kickback Statutes, The Stark Law 
Raise Concerns
by Ferdous Al-Faruque

In this edition of Device Week, Medtech Insight senior reporter Ferdous Al-
Faruque chats with senior reporters Sue Darcey and Elizabeth Orr about 
changes to the Anti-Kickback Statutes and the Stark Law, and what that 
means for the medical device industry as well as the legal community.
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